2015 MOMENT FOR MISSION MAY 24: PARADES AND THE CHURCH FLOAT

SUMMER IS ALMOST HERE AND IT'S TIME FOR A PARADE! THERE WILL BE PARADES IN THE MAIN STREETS OF LAONA, WABENO AND LAKEWOOD DURING THE MONTH OF JULY. DID YOU KNOW THAT FLPPC HAS FOR MANY YEARS PARTICIPATED BY PULLING OUR OWN FLOAT ACCOMPANIED BY WAVERS AND WALKERS FROM OUR CHURCH? MORE THAN ONCE, OUR FLOAT HAS RECEIVED RECOGNITION FOR ITS DESIGN AND MANY (AS IN: MANY!) OF THE CHILDREN LINING THE PARADE ROUTE HAVE TESTIFIED TO THE GREAT CANDY AND GIFTS WE HAND OUT ALONG THE PARADE ROUTES. WE ALSO HAND OUT FLYERS TO PROMOTE VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL AND THE FLEA-ZAAR. PAM AND ALLEN SCHROEDER PLAN AND EXECUTE THE DESIGN OF THE FLOAT WITH THE HELP OF VOLUNTEERS FROM FLPPC. WENDY OF SWEET MEMORIES CANDY STORE IN LAKEWOOD HELPS PROVIDE THE CANDY WE TOSS OUT AND THE MEN OF FLPPC VOLUNTEER TO DRIVE IN THE PARADES, PULLING THE FLOAT ALONG THE PARADE ROUTE. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING A PART OF THIS MINISTRY, CONTACT PAM OR SHOW UP AT THE DESIGNATED PARADE STAGING AREA AND BE IN THE PARADE! PARADE DATES THIS YEAR ARE TENTATIVELY JULY 4, JULY 12 AND JULY 19.